It is with great pleasure | submit my report for 2016. a year of good golfing with weather
and course conditions fantastic to say the least.

The presentation of the course week in and week out is a big credit to Brian Cox and his
small staff in numbers but not enthusiasm, well done.

A big thankyou also to all the volunteers for their work on course and big golf events
through the year notably Tony Boorman [hedges] and Les Gorton [tree trimming].

Golf operations manager Joe Chillcott and staff continue to provide excellent programming
and service in the golf shop for members and especially to myself and the match committee
thankyou Joe, Adam, Brad and Chris

Northern Rivers pennants season was a big success for our club with 3 teams making the
finals. Div 1 came away with the pennant and div 2 and 10 valiant in defeat.

The 2016 club championships were well contested with big fields all 4 rounds.
Congratulations to Warren Colefax A grade , Phillip Cosgrove B grade ,Tim Wright C grade
and Tom North D grade and well done to all those who participated

| would like to thank the match committee Richard Souter, Stephen Walton, Les Gorton and
Ladies Captain Jenny Miller for their input and support throughout the year and to Steve

Walton especially for his work on Thursday afternoon competitions

In closing | thank all the members of our great golf club for making it just that, a great place
to be, play golf and socialise.

Wishing you all a safe and healthy 2017.

Good golfing
Neil Fogo Captain



